
Public drop-
in event: A4177 
Birmingham 
Road highway 
improvements 

Talk to us about the upcoming highway 
improvement works on A4177 Birmingham 
Road, Hatton - see more details overleaf.



Find out more: 
We will be holding a public drop-in event at Hatton Park Village 
Hall, Barcheston Drive, Hatton Park, Warwick, CV35 7TR 
on the 13th of October between 4-7pm.

Members of the project and site team and officers from 
Warwickshire County Council will be on hand to answer any 
questions you may have. 

If you are unable to attend, you can email your questions to: 
hatton-residents@taylorwimpey-pr.co.uk Our team will be 
monitoring this inbox until the 31st of October.

Hello,

As you may know, work is due to commence on the A4177 
Birmingham Road in Hatton at the end of October.

We are required to undertake these works as part of planning 
permission for the new homes at Union View. As well as providing 
safe permanent access to the site, there will also be highway 
improvements, including resurfacing, shared footway/cycleway 
widening, new and upgraded drainage, upgraded street lighting, and 
the installation of a new pedestrian crossing facility with a refuge island.

The works are programmed to take 11 months to complete, with traffic 
management systems in place that have been designed to meet the 
requirements of Warwickshire County Council and minimise disruption 
as much as possible.


